Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Jorgensen, Zach (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Monday, October 31, 2016 2:37 PM
To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 977 Front Ave.

Importance: High

Hi Marcia,

Just an FYl related to the right of way assessment hearings, 977 Front was to have a street tree planted as part of the
Como-Chatsworth Phase | street construction project and the property owner declined the tree citing ongoing litigation.

Best,
-Zach

Zach Jorgensen

Urban Forester

City of Saint Paul

p | 651.632.2437

e | zach.jorgensen@ci.stpaul.mn.us

From: Rockymore, Chanel (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 11:45 AM

To: Boche, Chris (CI-StPaul)

Cc: Coyle, Rachel (CI-StPaul); Jorgensen, Zach (CI-StPaul)
Subject: 977 Front Ave.

Importance: High

Does not want to have a tree planted on the boulevard, said that he is currently in litigation with the City over business
entrance issues.

Chris Walker
977 Front Ave
651-270-0393

Thank you

Chanel Rockymore

City Of St.Paul

Department of Parks and Recreation
Direct: 651 632-2428



Email: chanel.rockymore@ci.stpaul.mn.us




